
 
 

 

Effective January 1st  2024, any member who is in good standing may be entitled to a refund of prepaid 

ensemble fees subject to the following conditions:  

• Eligibility:  

o Once a member attends a rehearsal or performance in a calendar month, ensemble fees 

for that month or any previous month are non-refundable.  

o The Westwinds Society Fee is non-refundable. Any refund amount may be adjusted to 

ensure the Westwinds Society Fee is paid in full.  

o Refunds may only be issued for payments that have been received and processed.  

• Requirements to receive:  

o The member must not attend rehearsals or performances beyond the current calendar 

month.  

o The member must return any Westwinds property, including but not limited to 

instruments and sheet music.  

 

 


